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To: Ms. Whiting-Seale by e-mail and US mail 

To: Atty Turner by e-mail only 

Re: Joseph l. Bollig & Sons, Inc. 

Docket #CWA-05-2011-0008 

Dear Ms. Whiting-Seale: 

I0/17/201112:54PM 

~~lrn~~W~(nl 
OCT 11 2011 

REGIONAL HEARING CLERK 
U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL 

PROTECTION AGENCY 

I am in receipt of your letter dated October 4, 2011, but not received until October 11. Please 
consider this letter our formal notice that we do wish to participate in the ADR process 
outlined in the letter of Susan Biro, the Chief Administrative Law Judge. 

I am, by copy of this letter, advising Atty Turner of our wish to participate in this ADR process, 
as well. Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

William T. Curran 

CURRAN, HOLLENBECK & ORTON, S.C. 

wcurran@curranlawoffice.com 
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